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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

Family Zone Cyber Safety Ltd (ASX: FZO, ​Family Zone​ or the ​Company​), advises that its 
Annual General Meeting will be held on Thursday 19 November 2020 at 9.00am (WST). 
Further details in respect to the Annual General Meeting will be provided in the Notice of 
Meeting to be dispatched to Shareholders in early October. 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rules, valid nominations for the position of director are 
required to be lodged at the registered office of the Company by 5.00pm (WST) 1 October 
2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

Authorised for release by the Family Zone Board 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Tim Levy 

Managing Director 

timl@familyzone.com 

+61 413 563 333 

Tim Dohrman 

Investor Relations 

tim@nwrcommunications.com.au 

+61 468 420 846 

Family Zone Cyber Safety Limited 

945 Wellington Street  

 ​West Perth, WA 600 
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About Family Zone 

Family Zone is an ASX listed technology company focused on cyber safety. Meeting a growing 
demand to keep kids safe online and manage digital lifestyles, Family Zone has developed 
unique and innovative cloud-based solutions which combines Australian innovation with 
leading global technology.  

To learn more about the Family Zone platform and the Company, please visit 
www.familyzone.com​. 

http://www.familyzone.com/

